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18t November 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

{ am delighted to announce that the new school library will be open from Monday 7" November
every lunchtime. We have appointed some fantastic librarians from year 5 who have been receiving
training from Mr Hasnat in their important new roles.

As you may recall children from year 1 to 6 received a letter detailing the expectations of using the
school fibrary and parents/carers were asked to sign consent for their child fo borrow a book and
look after it.

Some of the important book care rules are:
» Children may check out one library book at a time
¢ Children must return their currently checked out book before they check out a new library
© book
» Children must not write or draw in the library book, tear pages or remove labels or barcodes
e Children are responsible for any damage or loss, regardless of who caused it
o Parents/Carers are responsible for paying or replacement cost linked with the library book
checked out by the child

Please help us by protecting and returning the books on time. You can aiso help by providing a safe
place at home for the book and a safe way to carry the book between home and school in a schoal
book bag.

| have to say that the librarians have been very well trained to look out for the book care rules!

Children from year 1 to year 6 will have access to the library during their lunchtimes and there is a
set rota for the different year groups. This is:

Mondays — Year 5 and Year 3
Tuesdays — Year 4 and 2
Wednesday — Year 1
Thursday — Year 6
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Your child wili need to bring their school book bag into school on the day of their library session,
unfortunately if they do not bring their book bag they will be unable to take a library book that
particular week. So that each year group have a quality session in the library we cannot swop
sessions around if your child forgets their book bag.

There has been a huge investment in purchasing a great number of new books that the children will
be able to bring home on a regular basis. You can help by taking an interest in the book they bring
home and listen to them read.

t look forward to seeing the children using the library at lunchtimes and wish you all many hours of
happy reading. '

Yours faithfuily

ST

Mrs S Rai-Moore
Deputy Headteacher
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